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From: M ichel le Fielding 
Sent: Tue, 7 May 201917:45:58 +1000 
To: 
Subject: VCGLR's Risk Based Approach - Recommendation 5 [CM-COMP.FID19031] 

Hi Jason 

As you wou ld have seen from the last update of the s 25 progress table, we intend to brief the ERCC 

about the VCGLR's Risk Based Approach at the next ERCC Meeting on the 2151 of May, pursuant to 

Recommendation S of the Review. We intend to do this as a presentation from the VCGLR's 

Regulatory Approach, which is published on its website. 

I thought there m ight be value in asking whether there are any additional or recent materials that 

t he VCGLR would also like t o have mentioned or provided as part of this presentation - that might 

further inform the group as part of Recommendation 5? Please let me know if there is any 

supplementary material available that we could provide. 

Thanks Jason. 

Regards 

Michelle Fielding I Group General Manager - Regulatory and Compliance I Crown Resorts Limited 

w: 
www.crownmelbourne.com.au 


